
 

 

 

NOTICE 

14.03.2020 

This is for the information to all concerned that in compliance with The        

Government Order No.  86-SSE/20 dated 14.03.2020 issued by the Govt.  of 

West Bengal along with the Press release issued by the Hon’ble Chief 

Minister, Government of West Bengal vide No. 85-SSE/20 dated 14.03.2020, 

and Notice of Bankura University (RO/BKU/I55/2020 Dated 14.03.2020 

Panchmura Mahavidyalaya will remain closed on and from 16th March, 2020 to 

31st March, 2020 as a precautionary measure to prevent the spreading of Novel 

Corona Virus (COVID-19).  However all administrative Departments of college 

will function for emergency and essential services.  

It is also notified for information that the Seminars, Conferences, Workshops of 

all Departments, if any, will be deferred and Hostels (Boy’s & Girls’) of the 

College will be vacated immediately. The Biometric Attendance will also be 

stopped. 

All stakeholders are requested to follow College Website   

(www.panchmuramahavidyalaya.org) for further update in this regard. 
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